
Don’t Leave Your Senior Out!! 

 
Each year, the Academy honors our seniors at the 
end-of-year Awards Program in May with a Video 
Montage. This presentation is one of the highlights 
of graduation week. For each student, we show a 
baby photo, a pre-school or 
elementary-age photo, and 
finally the senior portrait—a 
visual representation of how 
that student has grown and 

matured into a young man or woman.    
 
To make this montage effective, we need 
photos for each and every senior! Please send 
us (1) a baby/toddler photo and (2) a pre-
school or elementary-age photo of your son or 
daughter at your earliest convenience and no 
later than April 11. Our school photographer 
will provide us with the senior portraits, so all we need from you 
are the two “childhood” photographs. You may email a digital 
image (preferred method) or mail the originals for us to scan—just 
put your name and address on the back of each photo you mail 
so we can return them to you.  

 
Email images to Shelley Henry at 
henrys@smabears.org 
 
Or mail to Mrs. Henry’s attention at 
San Marcos Academy 
2801 Ranch Road 12 
San Marcos, Texas 78666 
 
If you have any questions, please contact 
Mrs. Henry at 512-753-8006 or by email.  
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